
Child Abuse Prevention Month 
Memorial Wreath Laying Ceremony 

and Candle Light Vigil

Guardians of the Children and Child 
Advocates San Antonio invite you to join our 
community to launch April’s Child Abuse 

Prevention Month on:

Friday, April 5, 2024
6:00pm - 8:00pm

at the Historic Courthouse Plaza Steps

A wreath laying and Candle Light Vigil will A wreath laying and Candle Light Vigil will 
remember and honor the children who 
passed away due to abuse and neglect in 
the past year. A pledge to protect our 

children will follow.
 

If you wish, please bring a wreath or flowers.


